April 24, 2014

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

Attention: Matt Lepore, Director

RE:  Exxon GM 21-12 Well Pad
NENW, Section 12, T7S-R96W
Grand Valley Field
Garfield County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Lepore:
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This letter is for clarification purposes related to the future WPX Energy Rocky Mountain, LLC (“WPX”)
GM 21-12 Well Pad. Upon review of this location, WPX did not find that there were any “Building

Units” located within the 1000’ buffer of the Well Pad. The nearest location that would meet COGCC
series 100 definition of a “Building Unit” is located 1003 from the separator on the well pad. WPX had
a meeting with this building owner, Garfield County Housing Authority, on March 17, 2014 and has

continued to have an open dialog with this property owner.

In addition, WPX outreach activities related to this location included a briefing to the Town of Parachute
Town Council on March 13, 2014 and a door to door canvassing of the neighborhoods in the. vicinity of
the location on April 14, 2014. Future WPX activities include a neighborhood BBQ on June 12, 2014,

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Justin Hall at (970) 263-2755.

Sincerely,

WPX Energy Rocky Mountain, LL

Bryan S. Hotard
Field Land Team Lead — Piceance Basin \3\
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